
 

 

Valencia Boys Volleyball Program 
 

December 11, 2018 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome to the Valencia High School Boys Volleyball Program.  We are excited to begin another fun 
season! 
 
The purpose of the Booster Club is to support the teams during the season and assist with fundraising. 
Our fundraising efforts provide the boys the opportunity to participate in tournaments and enjoy other 
events like Senior Night, the Alumni game, and the end-of-season banquet.  
 
We rely on all our parents to volunteer your time and talents to make our fundraising efforts a success. 
In order to share the responsibilities, we ask that each player family volunteer three times (total, not per 
parent) during the course of the season to support the team. 
 
We have made every effort to reduce our expenses and keep player contributions as low as possible. 
The player donation for the program, after estimated fundraising income, is $200 per player.  If you 
need financial assistance, please contact me at the email address or phone number listed below.  
 
Sponsorships are another great way to offset program costs.  Sponsorships that you secure can only be 
applied to player’s essentials and should be submitted along with a business card and/or logo from the 
sponsor.  Please refer to the sponsor instructions included in your player packet.  
 
We would like to receive all uniform orders and payment as soon as possible as we need to order the 
uniforms by December 6, 2018, to ensure that we have uniforms in time for picture day.  If you need 
additional time or assistance to pay for the uniform, please let us know.  
 
We will send out an email after winter break with the meeting date and time for our next Booster Club 
meeting. If you have any questions, at any time during the season, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
We look forward to a great season.  Go Vikings! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Peggy J. Slaboda, Co-President ● ​vhsboysvolleyballbooster@gmail.com​ ● (661) 296-0829 (cell) 
 
Coaches: 
Varsity JV Frosh 
Kevin Kornegay 
kkornegay@hartdistrict.org  
Josh Kornegay 
jkornegay@hartdistrict.org 

Brendan Riley 
riley_brendan@yahoo.com  
Mark Knudsen 
mrknudsen@goldmountainmedia.com  

Chris Erskine 
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